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U.S. Commission on Civil Rights Hosts Public Listening Session 

on Teacher Shortages 

December 13, 2024 | Washington, D.C. 

 
WASHINGTON D.C. -- The U.S. Commission on Civil Rights is holding a virtual listening 
session to hear directly from the public about how teacher shortages are affecting students with 
disabilities. This session will build on what was shared during the Commission’s November 15, 
2024, briefing entitled, “Federal Response to Teacher Shortage Impacts on Students with 
Disabilities” – which featured advocates, educators, and families talking about the challenges and 
solutions for this issue. 
 
The Commission wants to hear from educators, parents, students, and community members 
about their experiences and ideas for improving access to education for students with disabilities. 
The public is also invited to submit written comments as we prepare our report; submit to 
teachershortage@usccr.gov no later than December 16, 2024. 
 
DATE: 
Friday, December 13, 2024, 1:00 pm – 2:00 pm ET* 
 
WHO SHOULD REGISTER: 
 

• Teachers and school staff 
• Parents of students with disabilities 
• Students impacted by teacher shortages 
• Advocates and community members 

 
WHY: 
Teacher shortages across the United States have disproportionately affected students with 
disabilities, creating significant barriers to quality education and inclusive learning environments. 
Building on insights from the November 15 briefing, the Commission seeks to hear directly from 
the public to inform future findings and recommendations. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
On November 15, 2024, the U.S. Commission on Civil Rights held a briefing titled “Federal 
Response to Teacher Shortage Impacts on Students with Disabilities.” Experts and community 
members talked about: 
 

• The challenges schools face in finding enough qualified teachers. 
• How the shortage impacts students with disabilities. 
• Ideas for addressing the problem. 

 
This listening session is a chance for the public to share their own experiences and thoughts to 
help the Commission continue its work on this important issue. 
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HOW TO REGISTER AS A PARTICIPANT: 
Please fill out the form in the link below: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSewoDpAuEY_BHDbCKamX7Z_k0xv2tjHorT91h
OfQDcvRSwI9A/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
 

***The Public Listening Session will be live-streamed on the Commission’s YouTube page. *** 
 
Stay abreast of updates at www.usccr.gov and on X and Facebook. 
 
*Schedule subject to change  

### 
 

The U.S. Commission on Civil Rights, established by the Civil Rights Act of 1957, is the only independent, bipartisan 
agency charged with advising the President and Congress on civil rights and reporting annually on federal civil rights 
enforcement. Our 56 state Advisory Committees offer a broad perspective on civil rights concerns at state and local 
levels. The Commission: in our 7th decade, a continuing legacy of influence in civil rights. For information about the 
Commission, please visit www.usccr.gov. 
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